THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
november 18, 2010

SUBJECT:
APPROVE Construction BID and Revised BG1 for freezer           

                        replacement at lincoln trail elementary school

ISSUE

 The Board needs to approve construction bid and revised BG1for freezer replacement at Lincoln Trail Elementary School.
FACTS

The Kentucky Department of Education requires a local Board of Education to approve construction bids and a revised BG1 financial page based on the actual construction bid.  The Board has previously approved an initial BG1 for this project at $50,000 for construction cost. With increased square footage added at the time of the construction documents, the estimate was expected to increase.   The low bid was received by McNutt Construction at $48,700.  (See attached letter of recommendation and bid tab summary from Larry Gream).

The attached revised financial page of the BG1 is attached for Board Approval. It is $1,500 less than the initial BG1 due to actual construction bid.
Funding for this will come from Capital Outlay.
RECOMMENDATION


I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education Approve construction Bid for freezer replacement at lincoln trail elementary school by McNutt construction for $48,700 and approve the revised bg1.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move the Hardin County Board of Education Approve construction Bid for freezer replacement at lincoln trail elementary school by McNutt construction for $48,700 and approve the revised bg1.
